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OMS had 35 students with perfect attendance for the first semester.  They were rewarded with a 

field trip to Dairy Queen.  Also, these 35 students were eligible for a drawing to win a digital 

camera. One lucky sixth grade girl won! 

 

On Monday January 10, 2011 OMS implemented a “zero tolerance policy on zeros” called ZAP 

– Zeros Aren’t Permitted.  Students stay after school until 4:15p.m. to complete assignments they 

did not turn in for the day.  Katie Parker and Rita Kennedy are working with these students.   

 

86 students made the Honor Roll for the third six week grading period. 

   6
th
 grade: 42 students 9 – A; 33 – B 

   7
th
 grade: 24 students 9 – A;  24 – B 

   8
th
 grade: 20 students 3 – A;  17 – B 

 

Teachers and students are working hard on TAKS objectives.  Our students continue to have 

small benchmarks over what they have learned throughout each six weeks. 

 

The 7
th

 & 8
th

 grade OMS basketball tournament was held on Saturday January 8, 2011.  7
th

 and 

8
th
 grade teams from Eldorado, TLC in San Angelo, and New Faith Christian Academy from 

Midland.  Our 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade boys won the championship in each of their divisions. 

 

The OMS 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade girls’ basketball teams have two games remaining on their schedule.  

They will be here on January 24 against Brady and close out the season on the road in Wall.  

 

The 7
th

 7 8
th

 grade boys have three games remaining.  On January 24, the boys travel to Brady.  

January 31 will have the boys hosting Wall and then on February 10 – a Thursday – the boys 

close out their season here against Grapecreek. 

 

 

 
 


